
COMMUNITY MEETING #2 NOTICE
You are invited to a meeting a Master Plan for :

McKinney Playground 

The Boston Parks and Recreation Department and the Mayor’s O�ce of Neigh-
borhood Services invite the public to the second in a series of meetings to discuss 
a Master Plan for McKinney Playground located at 74 Faneuil Street.

The Master Plan will identify opportunities and constraints for park use, and will 
be used as a tool for phasing future park improvement projects.  

For more information, please call Cathy Baker-Eclispe at the
Boston Parks and Recreation Department (617) 961-3058 or email 

 Cathy.Baker-Eclipse@boston.gov

 
Monday, June 6, 2016 

6:30 - 8:00 pm
St. Collumbkille School 

25 Arlington Street
Brighton, MA  

Martin J. Walsh
Mayor

Chris Cook
Commissioner


